
From: Midland Park Community Association MPCA 
To: Scarborough Community Council 
Subject: Item SC16.4 
Date: Tuesday, September 6, 2016 11:09:51 AM 

Good day, the Midland Park Community Assocition would like to make comment on
 Scarborough Community Council item SC16.4 

The MPCA would like to ask that all healthy trees in Midland Park be protected and that
 permits and requests to cut healthy trees be denied. 

As new home owners come into Midland Park it seems many desire to cut down large, legacy
 trees and the community along with Mayor Tory and the city of Toronto believe our canopy
 needs to be protected and augmented not cut down. If a home owner wanted a house without
 large trees there are many options to purchase houses that fit their desire. 

As such we believe if a city of Toronto arborist has deemed the tree vital and viable we ask
 that any request to harm it be denied. 

With thanks, 
Mark Weiser 
President 
Midland Park Community Association 
www.midlandpark.ca 
midlandpark@gmail.com 
647-693-1259 
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